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I am opposed to the state regulating the use of outdoor wood boilers • • ' ^ ^ny / v ^^wu r ' 1
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The problems associated with the use of such heating devices should be
left to local governments to deal with; not the state. The problems
that may arise from the use of wood boilers do not affect everyone. We
live in a rural area and there are people using wood boilers in our
area. We are not affected by them and see no need to have the state
dictate how they can be used here.

Leave it up to local government to deal with problems that may arise
if needed.


